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FRED
Teacher Shout Outs! 

These children have been 
especially active with their 

home reading this half term.

Please give an extra big shout to 
our Reception Class readers who 
have joined our reading family! 

Beech Lara
Maple Rayyan
1 Willow Sophie
2 Birch Eva-Rose
2 Chestnut Cian
3 Hornbeam Ella
3 Yew Alaere           
3 Cedar Sophie
4 Larch Natalia
4 Cherry Aashvi
5 Sycamore Abbie
5 Holly Rishanth
5 Laurel         Yuwindi
6 Hawthorn Amaris
6 Ash Fred
6 Elm    Joshua   

      

FREDs
We finished the half term with a YES 

day. Pupils had lots of fun 
celebrating home reading. Our 

pupils chose lots of fun activities we 
said YES to: football, films, bringing in  
toys, pyjamas and soft toys, making 
play dough and Just Dance. What a 

great day! Make sure you keep 
reading so we can have another 

one soon. 

Current 
reads : 
14390

World Book Day 6th March 
This World Book Day we really want to learn more 
about our readers at Underill. We want to know 
what you like to read, when you like to read, how 
you like to read and where you like to read! 

We would like all of our pupils to come 
wearing something that represents the kind 
of books they like to read. 

If you like mystery books, come dressed up as a 
mysterious character; if you like period novels, 
come as somebody from the past; If you like 
science books, come as a scientist…  

Meet our Reading Ambassadors  
This half term we selected seventeen Reading 

Ambassadors (RA)  from Year 5.
Our Reading Ambassadors will read with Year 3 pupils 

to help support reading fluency. 
Few of our Ambassadors used to read to their own RA 

when they were in Year 3. It is really lovely to see 
them ‘paying it forwards’. A lovely to way to 

demonstrate our core values of ‘Be Caring ’ and ‘Be 
Cooperative ’ . 

I am so excited about being a 
Reading Ambassador. I remember 

when I was in Year 3, someone 
really helped me to read. Now I can 

help someone else. 

Jannet - Year 5. 

The Reading Ambassador Team 



Book Fair

Underhill Library

Thank to everyone who came to Underhill Book Fair. We raised over 
£600!  We will use this money to buy books for our library. 

Our school librarians will now help decide what books we will buy 
for the library. Hers are some of the requests we have had already :

‘More Dork Diaries please’ - Anda. 
Anisa the Accidental Detective series- Towba.

‘More books about science please’ - Kia
‘Lots of Dog Man books!’ - Reilly (and everyone else :) )

More Ottoline books please - Natalia
‘ALL of the Diary of the Wimpy Kids’ - Ahmed

Michael Rosen
Next half term 20 of our Year 6 
pupils have the opportunity to 
meet the acclaimed author 
Michael Rosen. Pupils will attend 
an interactive session on his new 
book ‘One Day’. It will followed by 
a Q and A and a book signing 
session. This will build on their 
work on the Second World War in 
history and Holocaust Memorial 
Day.

Mystery  Reader is back!  
Our EYFS team have 

relaunched Mystery Reader. 
Parents are invited to come 

and read a story to the class at 
the end of the day. Please 

speak to the class teachers if 
you able to support our pupils’ 
love of stories in this way. We 
would especially love to see 
dads and granddads as it is 
important for pupils’ to see 

men enjoying stories as well. 
 

A big thank you also to our House 
Captains who ran the book fair. 
Thank you Luis, Patrick, Arthur , 

Fred, Lily, Jude, Tilly, Natalia, 
Amaris and Griff. You did an 

excellent job!


